
 

 

 

 

 

Stoneleigh Community Library is running the Summer Reading Challenge again 

this year, from 10th July until 11th September.  

This is a great way to encourage your children to carry on reading during the 

summer holidays. 

All the information can be found on their website at 

www.stoneleighlibrary.org.uk 

If you are not already a member of Surrey Libraries, you can join online at Self 

Registration - Surrey County Council (surreylibraries.org) before you 

visit Stoneleigh Community Library to register your child for the Summer 

Reading Challenge. 

 

For more details click here to listen to Diana Kay from Stoneleigh Community 

Library. 
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